
FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF RICHMOND

HUGH LEACH
PRESIDENT A p r i l 29, 194-3*

Dear Chairman Eccles:

The directors of the Federal Reserve Bank
of Richmond would like very much for you to join
them, the senior bankers of Washington, other mem-
bers of the Board of Governors, and senior members
of the Board's staff at an informal dinner at The
Mayflower Hotel on Thursday evening, May the thir-
teenth, at six-thirty o'clock. The dinner will
follov; a joint meeting of the directors of this bank
and its two branches at the offices of the Board of
Governors•

Please forward your acceptance to Mr. John
H« Hanna, Capital Transit Company, Thirty-sixth and
M Streets, Washington, D. C , the Washington direc-
tor of this bank.

Sincerely yours,

President.

Honorable Marriner S. Eccles, Chairman,
Board of Governors

of the Federal Reserve System,
Washington, D. C,
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April 30, 19U3.

Mr. John H. Hanna,
Capital Transit Company,
36th and M Streets,
Washington, D. C.

ky dear Mr. Hanna:

Just before leaving the city this

afternoon, Mr* Eccles asked me to advise you

that he accepts with pleasure the invitation

of the directors of the Federal Reserve Bank

of Richmond to attend the informal dinner

they are giving at the Mayflower Hotel on

Thursday evening, May 13, at six-thirty o'clock.

Sincerely yours,

Secretary to Mr. M. S. Eccles.
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